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March Recap 

 

Trivia night was well attended again.  Not much more to report.  A few more people have been out 

fishing!  Keep it up!!!  Another new member – Dan Holmes has been hitting the ponds hard!   

 

After speaking with our point-of-sale company, I was told that all of the emails are being sent out to the 

membership with the Club statements.  Most all of the people that stated they aren’t receiving them 

monthly are members with Gmail accounts.  It was suggested to either deal with google to possibly 

resolve the issue or make up another email account (not Gmail) in order to get your statements.  There 

is nothing more we can do on our end.   

 

Inshore tee shirts are now on sale for $10.00 each which is quite a deal – get ‘em while they last!   

April EVENTS 

The Board has finished the process of voting in new members for 2023. All prospective members have been 

notified via email to regain a spot on next year’s wait list.  We do not contact sponsors, so if you want to know 

info, check with your proposed applicant.   

 

The last Trivia night of the season will be on April 15th.   

 

April 1 – 30 – Monthlong Pond Tournament- see attachment for details 

April 1-2 – White Perch Blitz by weight – already happened and won by Tammy King! 

April 8 – 6 hour pickerel Tournament – see button for details 

April 9 – Easter Sunday – Club is closed 

April 18 – Garfield Returns!! 

April 22 – 23 – Trout Blitz by length  

April 30 – Vern Hilts Tournament – see button for details 

Please remember – all Club regular tournaments are free for all members, guests must pay a $25.00 fee-excluding 

the Inshore Classic and The Cranny Bluefish Tournament.  Why not sign up, the more the merrier!!! 

 

The Lema Machado Committee has asked me to send you an invitation for donations for their annual Scholarship 

fundraiser auction.  Please click on button for that letter…… 

 

*** The Club is looking to add a Food and Beverage Manager to our staff, if you know of anyone 

that might be interested, please have them send resume to us at fish@nantucketanglersclub.com.  

This is a full-time salaried position with good pay, with advancement being possible in the future.  

(No, I am not retiring yet!) Housing may be available for the right person! 

We are also hiring cooks, servers and food runners! 

 

Certificates to be picked up at the Club are as follows: Kent Charney, James Chatti, Kraig 

Siracuse, Drew St. Pierre, Noah Ambroceo, Adam Rickleff, Tammy King (2).  If anyone knows 

some of these people on this list, please tell them I am tired of giving them the attention every 

month, as they are not picking up their certificates…. 
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